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Dear Parent or Carer,
Re: Early Closure for Open Evening

This year's open evening at Blackpool Aspire Academy is on Wednesday 24" September 2025, from
5:30 PM to 8:30 PM.

To prepare for the event, school will close early at 1:00 PM for all students. We have arranged for the
school bus to leave at an earlier time and is scheduled to arrive on site at 1:08 PM. Students can still
get a school meal or a free school meal during their break.

Many students will be returning to school to help. If your child is involved, they will need a permission
slip, which will be provided to them by the department they will be supporting. It is vitial that all
students who are assisting as ambassadors for the school are in full school uniform and have
arrangements in place for getting home safely from 8:30 PM onwards

The open evening is a fantastic opportunity to see our excellent students, staff, and school
environment. It showcases our reputation as a school where children are well educated and cared for.

So please encourage any families you may know who have a child in Yr. 6 to come along!

Yours Sincerely,

Mr Woods
Headteacher
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